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NSROC supports SSROC's application in respect of joint procurement for commingled recycling processing
services. NSROC agrees that the proposed conduct would result in the following public benefits: 1. increased
competition 2. economic benefits through reduced transaction costs 3. environmental benefits. NSROC
considers that the proposed conduct is unlikely to result in any public detriment consistent with the reasons
outlined in the ACCC draft determination at 3.20.



